
Welcome

Sabbath 18th February 2017

Minister: Pastor Andrew Rashford-Hewitt

Telephone: 07931-732490
Elders: John Lewis, John Anderson

Head Deaconess: Roma Ohman

To the Kettering
Seventh-day Adventist

Church

SABBATH SCHOOL
10:00 A.M.

Adult
Subject for the 1st Quarter 2017

‘The Holy Spirit and Spirituality’
Lesson Seven

“The Holy Spirit And
The Fruit Of The Spirit”

Discussion Leader: John Anderson

Children’s Sabbath School
Beginners Leader: Regina McDougall

Divine Service
11:15 A.M.

Preacher: John Anderson

Call to Worship Source: 459
“Soften my heart, Lord, soften my heart.

From all indifference set me apart.
To feel your compassion, to weep with your tears,
Come soften my heart, O Lord, soften my heart”.

Welcome and Invocation:
Introit:
Hymn: “Be Still For The Presence Of The Lord”
Scripture:   Exodus 20:2 and 13
Main Prayer:
Offering:
Story:         Told by Angela
Hymn:       289 “The Saviour Is Waiting”
Sermon:    “‘Don't Murder’, He Said”
Hymn: 185 “Jesus Is All The World To Me”
Benediction:

To Receive the Bulletin
If you do not receive a bulletin by e-mail and would

like a copy, please e-mail your request to Sven.

All bulletin items by Wednesday noon
To Sven at: (alansven.ohman@ntlworld.com)

Or telephone 01536-390818
Our New Church Website Address:

http://kettering.adventistchurch.org.uk

The members and friends of Kettering
Seventh-day Adventist church, give you
a very warm welcome as you join with us
in worshipping God on this Sabbath day.

Divine Service
Preacher: John Anderson

Next Sabbath:
Adult Sabbath School:    Pr Rashford-Hewitt
Beginners Leader:           Regina McDougall
Preacher:         Pr Rashford-Hewitt

             (Baptism)

Sermon Theme for this Quarter
The Sermon theme for this quarter is: “God's
Law of Love and Grace for relationships as we
journey through the Ten Commandments”.



Prayer and Praise
Our regular ‘Prayer and Praise’ will meet this
Tuesday at 14:00 at the home of Sven and
Roma. Please read Joshua 7 in preparation
for this week. You are welcome to join with us
as we meet together to pray for the Holy Spir-
it’s enabling's in our church and community.
If you would like to host it in your home please
let us know. If you would like to keep in touch
via “WhatsApp” please let Sven know.

He who does not have time to pray, does not
have time to be a Christian. In the same way
a person who does not have time to speak to
their spouse, does not have time to be mar-
ried.

If you find it difficult to meet during the day
because of work commitments, why not start
another prayer group that meets in the
evening? Please convey your interest to the
bulletin, so that we can pass it on to others.

District Day of Fellowship

Northamptonshire county Day of Fellowship
has been planned for Sabbath March 18th.
Our speaker will be Pastor Ian Sweeney who
is the President of the BUC. The theme for
the day is: “Nurture and Win”.

Andrea’s Father
Brother Eric Rashford’s funeral will take
place in Coventry on Thursday 23rd February.

Gaye Shaw

The funeral service will be conducted in the
Kettering church on Tuesday 28th February at
11:30 with the internment at Shire Lodge Cem-
etery, Corby At 13:00.

Mere (Mary) Clayton
The funeral will take place at Kettering SDA
Church Monday 20th February at 10:00 followed
by Cremation in the Edgar Newman Chapel at 11:15

Double Baptism 25th February

The baptism of Eled and Caroline Chinkhumba
will take place next Sabbath 25th February during
the 11:15 Divine service.

Please invite your friends to this special personal
testimony service. A baptism service is a powerful
witness to the relevance of Jesus in the life of
individuals today. It is a simple yet powerful re-
minder that the opportunity to commit ones life to
Jesus is as relevant today as it was when Jesus
was on earth.

Following the baptism there will be a: ‘Bring
and Share' pot-luck lunch. Please bring
enough food for yourselves and a little extra
for any unexpected visitors. Any willing
hands to assist with the washing up etc.,
after lunch would be most welcome. Thank
you.

Pastor Fretson Taylor

The funeral service will be held at the Kettering
church on Friday 3rd March at 12:30 followed
by the cremation in the Albert Munn chapel at
13:45.

Kettering Church Board

Would all members please note that there will be
a church board meeting this Monday 20th February
at 7:30. The agenda and minutes from last meeting
have been sent out; please bring these with you.
Thanks

Jesus said: “I am the resurrection and the life”

Thought for the day
“Nations, cultures, arts, civilizations–these are
mortal, and their life is to ours as the life of a
gnat. But it is immortals whom we joke with, work
with, marry, snub, and exploit–immortal horrors
or everlasting splendours”
C. S. Lewis

“When you think you’ve acquired every tool
And graduated from life’s hard school,

Someone with infinite resources
Thinks up several brand-new courses”

Ruth Boorstin

Roy Hulbert
Gordon Hulbert has sent through to us the latest
update on his father Roy. Arrangements have
now been confirmed that Roy is to have TAVI
(Heart valve replacement surgery), on Monday
13th March.

Thank you for your prayers and positive
thoughts, for Roy and the family, they are greatly
appreciated.

Gordon Hulbert

+44 (0) 7958 430 812


